girl scouts
of orange county

March 1, 2025

Dear Delegates and Alternates,

Thank you for your commitment to serve as a representative to the 58th Annual
Meeting of the Girl Scouts of Orange County, being held at The Colony House in
Anaheim.

We are looking forward to connecting with Girl Scout champions including our Girls,
Volunteers, Board of Directors, GSOC Staff and you! This event is by invitation only
and we are excited to spend time with you and continue to keep our volunteers’
and girls’ voices at the center of everything we do.

Girl Scouts of Orange County’s Annual Meeting provides a vital opportunity for you
to be part of the influencing body on matters of importance to Girl Scouting in
Orange County, and to vote on business matters including slates to elect Officers
and Members-at-Large to the Board of Directors.

For more than 100 years, Girl Scouts have been taking charge by taking action. We
don’t just stand by, we step up. We applaud your commitment to doing just that as
Delegates and Alternates, and we look forward to working together to carry on our
long tradition of engaging in the democratic process.

Thank you for being the role models that young people need and for your time and
talent in preparing them for a lifetime of leadership.

Mark your calendars now for the evening of Tuesday, March 18, 2025. We
look forward to you being a part of Girl Scouts of Orange County’s 58th Annual
Meeting!

Sincerely,

Christine Scheuneman Vikki Shepp
Chair, Board of Directors Chief Executive Officer

Girl Scouting builds girls of courage, confidence, and character, who make the world a better place.



